The #1 Theft Deterrent Service in the U.S.

121 Executive Center Drive o Suite 230
Columbia, SC 29210
Phone: (803) 404-6186 | Fax: (803) 404-5378

Zoning Board of Appeals
May 19, 2016 MAY 2 3 2016
Town of Newburgh
Town of Newburgh
Betty Gennarelli, Secretary of Board of Zoning Appeals
Old Town Hall
308 Gardenertown Rd.

Newburgh, NY 12550
845-566-4901

RE: Request for Continuance of variance/appeal for proposed security system for New Pen Motor
Express, 1000 Corporate Blvd., Newburgh, NY 12550 (Tax Map ID #: 95-1-69.1)

Ms. Gennarelli and Board of Zoning Appeals Members:

This is my formal petition to request a continuance of the scheduled variance/appeal hearing on May
26 for the proposed security system for 1000 Corporate Blvd., Newburgh, NY 12550 (Tax Map ID #:
95-1-69.1). Irequest it be moved to the next available BZA agenda (post May 26).

There are 2 valid reasons for this request:
1. New Penn Motor Express has been concerned about the approval process and early
indication of a likely denial, even before the case has been presented and heard before the
BZA. Iam attempting to get a customer representative to attend the meeting but cannot
confirm as of today.

2. My attendance is required at a conflicting critical meeting in South Carolina that cannot be
rescheduled. Unlike the Board of Zoning Appeals which meets monthly, the conflicting
meeting is a one-time only meeting and thus my attendance cannot be rescheduled for a
subsequent meeting.

I understand ads have been placed and notifications have been sent. I am happy to reimburse the
Town of Newburgh for these expenses and pay for additional similar ads and notifications. Also if you
would like and upon your advice and instruction, I will send notifications out early next week
informing recipients of the continuance.

I find continuances from both the applicant and/or the Board are common occurrences in the hundreds
of jurisdiction across the county that I have attended during the past 8 years. I respectfully await your
confirmation that my case will be continued to the June (or future) BZA meeting as neither customer
nor applicant representation will be able to attend next week.




May 19, 201
Town of Newburgh

Continued: RE: Request for Continuance of variance

If the continuance is not granted, please consider this a request to withdraw the application and we will
immediately reapply for a future BZA agenda.

Kindly, X
édoé@W
Cindy Williams
Director of Business Development
Electric Guard Dog, LLC
121 Executive Center Drive, Suite 230, Columbia, SC 29210
Direct Phone: 919-740-5033 [ Main Phone: 803-786-6333 l Fax: 803-404-5378
Email: cindv@electricguarddog.com
Website: hitp://www.electricguarddog.com
The Electric Guard Dog

The #1 Theft Deterrent Service in the U.S.
Perimeter Security that Stops Crime Before it Happens




